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Joline Morse 324 Commercial St. Apt.1 Whitman, MA 02382.   As a respiratory therapist for the last 30 years, I feel increasing the amount of ceu's to 30 is unnecessary.  Continuing with the required 15 allows practitioners to focus on education relating to their specialty and using this knowledge to improve patient care. Increasing the amount of required ceu's will have RT 's completing multiple education pieces without the ability to implement any new knowledge because their focus will be on completing a number, not on programs that will benefit their patient population. Thank-you.
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